
 

 

 

 

October 6, 2017 

Ms. Rimli Roy 

Founder-Artistic Director 

Surati for Performing Arts 

31 River Ct, #219 

Jersey City, New Jersey 07302 

Dear Rimli, 

I am writing to you to join your efforts and the entire South Asian community to 

celebrate Diwali and to acknowledge your work for the Jersey City arts community 

through Surati for Performing Arts and Education.  

Diwali, the festival of lights, is a very special holiday which symbolizes the virtues 

of inclusiveness and tolerance as well as knowledge and places good over evil and 

hope over despair.      

This is a time for a new beginning, to cherish with family, friends and other loved 

ones.  It is a time to come together and to light candles and lamps and create new 

memories together.   

On behalf of the entire city of Jersey City, I want to express our best wishes and 

may the new year bring joy and happiness!   

Sincerely,   

 

Steven M. Fulop, Mayor 


